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25th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
Kia ora Koutou 
 

• Senior reports: Senior students have received reports today. Each subject report states all 
of the standards and credits which are being taught this semester and an indication of where 
students are at. The River report documents term one activities only. 

 
• Subject Teacher Interviews: These will take place on Thursday 31 May 4 - 8pm and Friday 

1 June 9am - 3pm. Students have been given an appointment card for these. To book times 
with subject teachers go to: www.schoolinterviews.co.nz (Code: wvu2z) or make an 
appointment through the college office. 

 
Buses will run as normal on the Friday although students are not required to attend school 
(unless they have a subject interview). Students who do attend school will be supervised. 

 
• HPC Cross Country: This was postponed owing to bad weather. The new date for the Cross 

Country is Monday, 28 May 9:45am to midday at South Farms, Mangatarata. 
 

• Blood Drive: The opportunity to give blood is happening in the college hall on Friday, 8 June. 
We have 74 donating spaces available. Donors must be at least 16 years old, weigh at least 
50 kg, in good health and have eaten some food during the 4 hours prior to donation. 

 
• School Dental Service: The Mobile Dental Service is at HPC again. This service is free of 

charge, but students are under no obligation to use it. If parents/caregivers/whānau have an 
existing dentist they want to stay with, we ask that when your child receives an appointment 
slip, to go to the mobile dentist and inform her of not going to use their service. 
 

• Winter Shoes: The only acceptable winter school shoes, as indicated 
in our uniform requirements in the HPC Prospectus, are black leather 
lace-up school shoes with a heel of no more than 5cm (as shown in the 
image). There are a number of students wearing incorrect school shoes 
– those may be advertised in the shoe store as school shoes, but they 
are not acceptable under our policy. Please make sure your children 
are in the correct footwear.    

 

Ngaire Harris 
PRINCIPAL 
 
Author unknown:   “Just because my path is different doesn’t mean I’m lost.” 
 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/

